
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID #1252 

 
 

The Springfield Gas Department will be accepting sealed bids for the annual contract for 
materials to be used in the construction and maintenance of gas lines.  A list of materials 
may be downloaded at www.springfieldtn.gov.  Contact Mike Stafford at (615)382-1621  
for questions. Sealed bids must be received in the Office of the City Recorder by 3:30 
PM local time, Thursday, July 6, 2023.  Please note Bid #1252 on the outside of the 
sealed envelope. The City reserves the right to reject any and all bids. 
 
Lisa H. Crockett 
City Recorder 


